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This Addendum forms a part of the documents and modifies the Request for Proposal dated 
July 20, 2022. The Proposer is responsible for determination of proposal requirements affected 
by Addendum items.  
 
Following are questions (in bold) that have been submitted with respect to this RFP and the 
answers provided by the Minnesota Sports Facilities Authority (MSFA). 
 
 

1. Are installation services required for this project? 
MSFA Response: 
Exhibit 1 of the RFQ describes the scope of services for this project. Installation 
services are not required for this project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Addendum 1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


